ARKANSAS

ENERGY & ENVIRONMENT

March 3, 2023

Honorable Richard McCormac, Mayor email; clintonmayor@artelco.com
City of Clinton

P.O. Box 277

Clinton, AR 72031

RE:  Permit Number: AR0048836, AFIN: 71-00018
Effluent Violation Warning Letter

Dear Mayor McCormac:

A review of the Permit file for the above mentioned facility for the period of October 1, 2022 through January 31, 2023
reveals the following compliance issues:

The facility has reported 5 effluent violations of Part | Section A of Permit No. AR0048836

Reported
DMR End Disch- DMR
Date Desig Parameter Desc Value
11/30/2022 | 001-A | Cadmium, total recoverable (MO AVG, <17.88 .02 | 89,300% | Numeric
Ib/d) Vio
11/30/2022 | 001-A | Coliform, fecal general (7 DA GEO, 2419.6 2000 21% | Numeric
#/100mL) Vio
12/31/2022 | 001-A | Cadmium, total recoverable (MO AVG, 64.68 .02 | 323,300% | Numeric
Ib/d) Vio
12/31/2022 | 001-A | Cadmium, total recoverable (MO AVG, 8.28 2.01 312% | Numeric
ug/L) Vio
12/31/2022 | 001-A | Cadmium, total recoverable (7 DA 8.28 4.02 106% | Numeric
AVG, ug/L) Vio

Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please feel free to contact me at 501-
682-0736, or you may e-mail me at thomas.harrington@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,
st [t} N S

Thomas Harrington
Enforcement Analyst, DEQ, OWQ

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118

cc: Jackie Hinchey, Manager clintonwater9@gmail.com
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